
 Class 4 Newsletter 

Spring Term – 31/03/2017 

 

This Week 

In the run up to Easter, we have had some fantastic discussions about Easter and whether Christmas 

or Easter was most important. In RE, we explored the event of Passover and how Jews celebrate and 

remember the Exodus from Egypt. We sampled food and discussed how Jesus himself is our Passover 

Lamb. We have been incredibly independent this week in English. We have sought to employ various 

grammatical features to our own versions of the Allan Ahlberg novel ‘Woof!’ In Maths, our focus has 

been on calculating equivalent units of measure. We have been converting between metric units of 

measure for length, weight and capacity. In Science, we have written a detailed description of the 

human digestive system – one of the few times we can talk about faeces in class without being told it 

is inappropriate! In PE, having worked on shooting and passing, we focussed on dribbling with a ball. 

We then applied all these skills through some semi-competitive basketball. We have been rehearsing 

(very briefly) for our Easter service next week. 

Next Week… 

English: Comprehension work about Easter 

Maths: Problem solving 

RE: Celebrating Easter 

Computing: Creating a media presentation 

 

Homework 

The written homework will be handed out next 

Tuesday. The children will have two weeks to 

complete the English and Maths homework. 

This homework is now due in on Tuesday 18th 

March 

Important Dates  

Tues 4th Apr PM: Easter Bonnet and decorated Easter Egg competition  

Wed 5th Apr: Rainbow Day Lentern Appeal (£1 donation) The children can come dressed in rainbow 

colours. This appeal fits in perfectly with our theme of HOPE and as such we hope and pray for the researchers 

to quickly find a cure for this cruel disease. 

Wed 5th Apr: Easter Service 9:15-9:45am (CHANGE OF DATE) 

Wed 5th Apr: Finish for Easter at 2pm 

Tues 18th Apr: School re-opens at 8:55am 

Tues 18th Apr: English and Maths homework due in 



Stars of the Week 

The Christian Value certificate for the value of FORGIVENESS is Stephen Podmore-Nappin, for 

realising how powerful forgiveness can be in bringing out fresh starts each day. 

The Curriculum certificate goes to Isaac Yates for superb basketball skills. He used his team well 

and when applied his basic skills accurately. 

Star Writer: Alfie Richards 

Outstanding Behaviour 

The children this week that have modelled outstanding behaviour 3 or more times are: 

Emilee, Freya, Oliver, Owen, Russell, Emily, Alex, Alfie, Jake B, Millie, Callum, Brenda, Hollie, Euan, 

Jake K, Keira, Alyssa, Ruby, Stephen, Lewis, Annie, Nicola, Finnlay, Tyler V, Adam, Isaac 

 

As always, you can come and talk to me about your child’s progress either 

at the end of school, or you can arrange an appointment at 

d.bateman@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  

My Open Door is now on Thursday afternoons from 3:15-3:45pm. 

Mr Bateman 
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